From: Eileen Willmott _

Sent: 14 May 2017 09:02

To: Planning

Subject: Eileen Willmott DPCAAC trees and other plans 14/05/17

Dear tree officers and planners,

List 422

2017/2110/T

I understand that application 2017/2110/T has now been withdrawn.
(1 did not object to the elder's removal previously when 2017/1990/T).

List 423

2017/2304/T 52 Woodsome Road

I visited the Norwegian Maple on 9th May and was told by the owner that they now do not want to fell the
tree, but trim it instead. It is a very attractive young tree and personally I think has much amenity value,
although not visible from the street. I prefer it to be reduced rather than felled

2017/2406/T 50 Woodsome Road
T do not object to the reduction of the conifer.

I am commenting on the applications below as a private individual; as Nick Bradficld now comments on
non-tree applications for the DPCAAC.

2016/6070/P and 2017/0076/L. 8 Little Green Strect.ww
I am so pleased that the roof plans have been withdrawn;

Thanks



